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30th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following the success of this half term’s after school choir club, we are pleased to announce 
that we have been invited to perform at the Hales Valley Trust Art event on the evening of 
20th June 2023. This will be held at Dudley Town Hall and is an opportunity for all of the 
Trust schools to showcase their talents. 
 
After half term we will be using the after school choir club to rehearse our musical numbers 
for this event. We are inviting children in years 4, 5 and 6 to choir club. If you would like 
your child to be in choir club then we will be sending a form via ParentMail. We do ask that 
if your child wishes to take part that they commit to the after school sessions and the Art 
event.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss N Floyd 
Music Lead 
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